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Denturists Association of Manitoba - Action Plan  

In response to the recommendation made by the Fair Registration Practices Office, the Denturists Association of Manitoba committed to the following action 
plan in March 2023: 

 

Recommendation  Action(s) Anticipated 
Completion Date 

Status Update 

1. Review and revise 
information materials, 
application 
requirements and 
forms to ensure 
accuracy and 
compliance to section 
5(1) of 
The Fair Registration 
Practices in Regulated 
Professions Act, Duty 
to Provide Information, 
and to labour mobility 
legislation. 

We will be updating all documents pertaining to the 
process for applying for either internship or license. This 
will include developing three application packages, one 
for each of the following: internationally educated 
applicants, domestically educated applicants, labour 
mobility applicants and license renewal. 

We will review and edit all materials and forms to ensure 
accurate and up to date information and compliance 
with section 5(1) of The Fair Registration Practices in 
Regulated Professions Act. 

October 2023 In process – draft documents prepared. 
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